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Christian Fellowship Centre 
562 Kiewa Street 

Albury   2640 

Contact : 02 6021 5144 

Email: admin@cfcalbury.com.au                                                                         

Web Address : cfcalbury.com.au                                          

     Pastor         Kym & Heather Wade 

     Assoc. Pastor    Peter & Pauline Dart 

 
Sunday Morning   Worship Service 10 am 

Sunday Night   Arise Meeting  - Will resume Sunday 25th February 2024 
       then  every second Sunday Night.      
       5.30 Upstairs at the Hall  
  
Monday Night   Arise Youth Group at the Hall 5 pm - 6.30 pm 

     Pre-teens to Highschoolers  

 

Tuesday    Ladies Morning Tea 10.30 am   

      12 Faithful Street. Lavington 

                                               Prayer Meeting on Zoom 12.30-1.30pm                  
       

Wednesday                  Arise Bible Study 5.30pm-8 pm  

                   At the home of Diella Wades - 1/1043 Corella Street North 

      Albury. Highschoolers to Young Adult's  
 

      Albury Home Group at the Home of Mick & Jenny Kelly 

      19 Johnston Street, Albury - also on Zoom 

 
        
Thursday                          Peter Dart’s Home Group 

                                               7.30 pm  At the Darts Home  and on  Zoom                                         

Contacts: 

Arise Ministries -             Nikita Schmidt              0499 922 039 

Arise Youth -         Arron Grant                 0484 060 741 

Ladies -                                Helen Langdon            0422 752 011 

Men's Group -                    Kym Wade                   0425 790 213 

Peters Home Group -      Peter Dart                    0407 870 735       
  

Videos of our sermons are available at cfcalbury.com.au or we are on                      under cfcalbury 
The Bulletin is now on line  under cfcalbury 

 
 

Church Contacts Info 

  

 

Jesus said….  I am the way, the truth, and the life  
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 Ministering Today  

Kym Wade 

Good morning and Welcome to CFC 
We hope you enjoy your time with us. 

Please stay for a cup of tea/coffee after the service 
and enjoy a time of fellowship. 

The Holy Spirit is God Himself living in us. We are the temple of 
the Holy Spirit. This is something too great to be understood by 
mere human intelligence. You need to experience the relation-
ship, intimacy and love of the Holy Spirit living in you to start to 
comprehend what God has done when He saved you and made 
His home in you. 

The Holy Spirit is called the Helper. In John 16:8 it says, “he 
will convict the world concerning sin and righteousness 
and judgment”. And latter on in the same chapter it says He 
will guide you into all the truth. He works through us to do the 
good works that God has preordained for us to do. He empow-
ers us to fulfil all God has for us.  

My prayer for us as a church family is that we would grow in 
our relationship with God and each other and that we would 
learn to walk in the power of the Holy Spirit. 

Kym 
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WANT TO GIVE ELECTRONICALLY ?                                                                                                    

 Direct Debit can be made to  CFC’s Bank Account At Hume Bank  BSB 640000  Acc No 111097417.   

Please include  designation if not for general Church use  i.e. Special Project, Youth, J Cairns, Chris Millin, etc. 

Church Maintenance …….. 
Next  Maintenance Day is Saturday 18th May starting at 8am. Please 

speak to Heather if you would like to  be part of the team. 

 Projects Update 

At the moment the Babies Room in nearing completion, 

just needs a few pieces to be put in place - TV Screen, new 

basin tap, door handle.  It also needs air-conditioning.  We 

have had a quote of $5.000 to install 2 units - one in the 

Babies room and one in the Family room.  We have insuf-

ficient funds at present, so we asking for some help to 

raise the funds needed.  If you are able to contribute it 

would be most appreciated.  You can give on line marking 

the reference Projects/Aircon, or in the offering using the 

envelopes on the table in the entrance.  Thank You 

Neighbour Care AGM 

We will be having a Neighbour Care AGM meeting after this 

mornings meeting at 1pm.  We will be discussing the Food Share 

needs.  

 

 

 

 Food Share has requested that we pay $1000 per year based on 

the food we are giving away.  We would like Neighbour Care to 

fund this.  Any gift to Neighbour Care are tax deductible. 

There is also opportunity for those that feel inspired to help  


